
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
IASB Liaison May Talking Points  
 
 
Below are the IASB Liaison talking points for May.  
  
  

1. IASB is announcing a new scholarship program available for school board members 
to attend the 2024 Joint Annual Conference. The scholarship will cover the 
Conference registration fee and a daily meal allotment. Details and the application 
can be found at Joint Annual Conference Scholarship. 
 

2. IASB’s Resolutions Process begins each April with the annual Call for Resolutions. 
The Resolutions Submission Form must be completed by June 26, 2024. A resolution 
must be approved by the board of education prior to submission. More information 
and the Resolution Submission Form can be found here. 

 
3. Joint Annual Conference 2024 registration will be available on June 3. More 

information can be found here. 
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https://www.iasb.com/cmsctx/pv/4ebe3dd1-ec59-428d-93d4-fdcd003e3dc0/culture/en-US/wg/1f4d329a-66f9-4628-bafb-f49cd18b158b/h/8d418c9f53de2f87aec852bf59539b159d4ac221153136af6c707cebaa1f63dd/-/conference/joint-annual-conference-scholarship?uh=496f20b5cd18dddfe7a9d6dfa2894491f96be071ed1b4c0f1cecd768640c9107
https://www.iasb.com/advocacy/delegate-assembly/resolutions-process/
https://www.iasb.com/conference/
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